
To: Tom and Cindy Burt 
5597 W. Camino Cielo 

From: Tom Burt 
Secretary, Romaldo Well 

Date: April 24, 1991 

Re: Water shut-off 
Well chlorination 

The Santa Barbara County Health Services has tested the water in our well 
and discovered that it is unsatisfactory. Therefore, we will begin 
chlorinating the well tonight, April 24, at 7:30 p.m. The well pump will 
be turned off at 7:30 and the chlorine will be allowed to remain in the 
well and storage tanks overnight without pumping. The pump will be 
turned back on by 7:00 a.m. Thursday morning. 

Please prepare for this water shut-off by taking showers and washing 
dishes and clothes before 7:30 p.m. tonight. When the water comes back on 
it will be suitable for washing, but do not drink the water until the 
chlorine smell has gone away. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 683-0464. 

Enclosed for your information is a list of all current well members. 

Also enclosed is a form to be filled out by you regarding the type of water 
system you have at your house. The county is requiring us to provide one 
of these forms for each household on our well. Please fill this form out 
immediately and return it to me by Monday, April 29. If you have any 
questions about this form, please contact me. 




